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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Used different containers to explore different sounds as we played them like 

drums. 
 

 Made shakers and used them during our music and movement. 
 

 Explored different textures in our ‘Under the Sea’ tuff tray. 
 

 Worked on turn taking whilst playing Hit the Hat game.  
 

 Played with slime and  used whisks to add  coloured water and bubbles. 
 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            
 

•  Work on putting sizes in order from big to small.. 
 

• Make dinosaur fossils from salt dough. 
 

• Work on number recognition using a game with a ladder, spray bottles and 

numbered fire flames. 
 

• Make a surprise Fathers Day gift. 
 

 

 

Home learning… 

Why not play  matching games with your child such as Snap and Pairs. Talk 

about which pictures are the same and which ones are different. 
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Reminders: 

Parents evening 

Wednesday 14th 5-7pm 

Please call in anytime to see 

your childs keyworker 

 


